Pike Fold Community School 
EYFS Newsletter
Friday 24th September
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We hope that all children are now starting to feel more settled within the EYFS Unit. The children have started to build strong friendships with each other and have been practicing the high 5 rules around the classroom. This week we have been discussing lots around our topic ‘People who help us’ as well as discussing ‘what we would like to be when we grow up’. 
We have also been learning all about the religious festival Eid that some of our children in the unit have celebrated this week. The children enjoyed making Eid cards and decorating Mehndi patterns. We have some exciting parent workshops coming up and our Harvest festival assembly on the 16th October which reception children will be practicing for.

	Stars of the Week 
This weeks Reception stars are:
Miss Hawcroft – Layla 
Miss Whittle – Riley
Mrs Hardy – Millie
Mrs Renshaw – Kareemat
This weeks Nursery stars are:
Mrs Armstrong & Mrs Singh – Grace
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Gyves & Miss Casey – Lily
Mrs Connell & Miss Armistead –  Rhayne[image: http://www.star-network.org.uk/images/uploads/blog/star_graduates!_thumb.png]

At Home
Ideas to help at home – 
Reception – This week’s homework is in your Homework folder it is to complete a sheet ‘What I would like to be when I Grow up’ – Please bring back by Wednesday 30th Sept
Also some Reception children have been given lines to practise for or Harvest Festival. If you could practise reading these with your child in a loud voice this would be greatly appreciated. Please find them in your child’s homework folder.
Encourage your child to practise writing their name
Encourage your child to practise getting themselves dressed and undressed. 
Notice Board
TOPIC – People who help us      (Our 1st EYFS Assembly will be on Friday 16th Oct at 2:30pm it will be a Harvest Assembly no certificates will be given. Donations of non-perishable food would be greatly appreciated from 12th October for the Wood Street Mission Charity)
We will be running a maths workshop for parents Nursery will be on Tuesday 20th October 2pm - 3pm
Reception Miss Whittle and Mrs Renshaw’s group will be on Wednesday 21st October 2.15pm-3.15pm and Reception Miss Hawcroft’s and Mrs Hardy’s group will be on Thursday 22nd October 2.15pm-3.15pm              All will take place in the dining room, please enter through Chapel Lane entrance.


General Reminders
· Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) everyday
· Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
· Nursery children are not allowed to stay in breakfast club without a parent/carer Thank you
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